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Communications 

Taloyoak health centre on emergency services only 

Start Date: August 18, 2022 
End Date: August 22, 2022 
Taloyoak, Nunavut                   30 sec 

The Department of Health is advising that the Taloyoak health centre is operating on 

emergency services only due to a fuel spill at the facility.  

Presently, a section of the health centre that is free of fuel fumes is being used to offer 

emergency services to the public. Should fumes make the entire health centre unfit for 

patient care, an alternative location in the community will be found and the public will be 

notified. 

The dental team will be relocated to Cambridge Bay until the situation is resolved. 

The Department of Health is working with the Department of Community and 

Government Services to clean up the spill as quickly as possible. 

For any questions, community members can call (867) 581-5111. 
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